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The Groundfish Management Team (GMT) would like to thank the Southwest Fisheries Science 
Center for nominating an economist to the GMT. The GMT supports the nomination of Dr. Aaron 
Mamula to the GMT. Dr. Mamula will provide expert economic analysis and considerations for 
team discussions.  
 
The GMT would like to acknowledge the hard work and years of dedicated service from two of 
our former members. The first is our recent former Vice Chair and Tribal Seat designee, Mr. Joe 
Peterson, and the second is our team historian and multi-year member of the leadership team in 
both the Chair and Vice Chair roles, Ms. Lynn Mattes. The GMT wants to recognize their 
invaluable contributions and thanks them for their service. 
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